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13 March 2023 

 

Dear All 
 

NATIONAL SCHOOLS U18 PLATE FINAL – TUESDAY 14 MARCH 2023 
 

For those attending the game tomorrow, please see the general information below. 
 

Entry Procedure – for spectators 

Tickets are not required – entry is free for this event. Bag searches may be in place on entry to the stadium. Spectators 

should enter via the 1876 Stand reception and will be directed to the seating area available.  
 

Food and Beverages 

The Park will be open. This is in the 1876 Stand. Please note that StoneX uses a cashless payments system 

(card/contactless). Cash is not accepted. 
 

Parking Information 

Parking for buses, minibuses, or cars, will be via Greenland Lane. Stewards will then direct spectators to the 1876 Stand 

entrance.   
 

Spectator Seating 

Seating will be in the 1876 Stand. 
 

Message to RGS students 

It is vital all RGS students continue to be fantastic ambassadors of the School and promote the values of rugby – 

Teamwork, Respect, Enjoyment, Discipline, Sportsmanship. This week is the showpiece of schools’ rugby in England and 

an opportunity to celebrate the whole of rugby, to show what is good about it and to promote why we believe it is the 

ultimate team sport. What takes place on the touchline and in the stands on our Finals Days is as important as what is 

happening on the pitch. As a school, it is important we demonstrate the highest standards of behaviour at all times, 

being respectful of the opposition players/supporters and officials, as well as the kickers from both teams at the 

appropriate time. 
 

All this will assist in creating the atmosphere that will make the finals the positive and unforgettable memory that it 

should be, regardless of the results, for everyone on and off the pitch, as well as watching the spectacle from the stands 

and on the live streams. 
 

For those who can’t attend the game but wish to watch on the live stream, please follow the link below to view the 

game: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MMHHyG1KYNo 
 

I look forward to seeing you all at The StoneX and cheering RGS on. 
 

Kind regards 

Mr J Honeyben 

Head of Rugby / Strategic Lead for Sport 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MMHHyG1KYNo

